

Town of Elrose NEWSLETTER

Box 458, Elrose, Saskatchewan, S0L 0Z0
Telephone (306) 378-2202 Fax (306) 378-2966 townofelrose@sasktel.net

June 2021

We would once again like to thank Kari Hintze and her crew for all the fancy bikes around Town, we receive many compliments each year!

UPDATE: Office Move –June 10th

We will be moving back to the Town Office on Main Street on June 10, 2021. The office will be **CLOSED** for the day as we move. We apologize for the inconvenience.

2021 Tax Notices

Tax Notices will be coming out mid June. Just a reminder, any payments received on or before **June 30**th will receive a 5% discount on the municipal portion of your taxes.

In addition, we want to remind you that we have the ability to email your Tax Notice instead of sending them by mail. eNotice consent forms are available from the Town Office or can be emailed to you by request.

Just a reminder:

- Yard Maintenance We ask that everyone please keep your property cleaned up, this includes grass cutting, trimming of trees that overhang sidewalks and alleyways, as well as, removal of garbage, debris, and decrepit vehicles. Please do not dispose of grass clippings etc.. in the alley, these can be taken to the compost pile and trees can be taken to the Transfer Station. Thank you.
- The Uniplex pool is now open! Check out the Elrose Uniplex Facebook page for all the details.
- If you have had any changes in your contact information or you no longer have a land line, please contact the Town Office to make sure we have your most up to date contact information.

Elrose Composite School ~ CLASS OF 2021 Thomas Bradley Brown Donald Keegan Dowling Ridhaaul Hayat Cole Ryan Lewis Corbin Jay Shaw Cody Mark Torrance

Congratulations to the Graduating Class of 2021

From the Mayor, Councilors and Staff